
 

  
We are now well into the first half term of Summer and it is great to see the children enjoying their learning. This term, the children will be studying two topics, the first of 
which is science based, and the second focuses on the arts. They will take part in lots of engaging and creative activities which cover all areas of the curriculum. Thank you 
for supporting them at home with any homework, learning their times tables, spellings and reading.

We would like to share with you some information about what your child will be learning over the Summer Term; please see over the page for more information.  
 

We continue to expect a high standard of 
behaviour from all children which is 
monitored by all staff in the academy.  The 
Behaviour Policy (which can be found on 
our website) explains the academy rules, 
rewards and sanctions in detail.   
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Uniform 
 

All pupils must wear correct uniform, 
including acceptable footwear.  A letter 
will be sent home with pupils who have 
missing or incorrect uniform.   
Please refer to the Uniform Policy on 
our website for further information, 
including PE kit.  If you require 
academy uniform, all items can be 
purchased from the academy office. 
It is also important that your child has 
the correct PE kit at school at all times. 
Please see the website for more details. 
 

 

Together Everyone Achieving More 

 

This term is especially important for our Year 2 and 
Year 6 pupils who will be taking part in SATs tests 
throughout May. We are incredibly proud of all their 
hard work towards these tests. 
Later this term, the whole school will take part in a 
‘Careers and Aspirations Week.’ This will involve special 
visitors, workshops and group projects. 
Our Year 5 and 6 pupils will be taking part in an inter-
academy athletic event at Braunstone Leisure Centre. 
The pupils are already enjoying training for this event. 
Year 4 and Year 6 will be going on our annual 
residentials this term, to John’s Lee Wood and 
Ullesthorpe Scout Centre. We are sure that, as usual, 
this will be an experience to remember. 
Many of the children will have the opportunity to 
experience day trips. More information on these trips 
will be coming soon. 

  

 
If your child arrives late they 
will miss a vital part of the 
school day.  Therefore, it is 
important that your child 
arrives on time (by 8:55am) 
every day. 
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